Hello Senators and Representatives,

Thank you for forming this Committee and taking this pandemic seriously. As an Oregonian, | am proud to
see that Oregon is leading the way and setting the standard for keeping us safe. | urge you to be
proactive and stay ahead of this, there are many families counting on you to make these hard choices
and press forward in shutting down the spread of this virus.

1. Please close all non-essential businesses immediately. Many people are not taking this serious
enough. Stores, the mall, drive thru's are full. orders need to be direct and not vague or suggested.

2. 1 am a substitute teacher that will not receive any income as long as school is out, which is potentially
the rest of the school year. This is $2500 of income my family will be missing each month. On top of that
income, | am part of the Happy Valley Farmers Market where | work every Saturday April 24th-October.
If the Farmers Market is canceled | will also be missing out on approximately $1000/month.

3. Please place a 3 month freeze on ALL mortgage, rent, car payments, credit card payments, utilities,
etc. At least 70% of Americans do not have access to $1000 cash. Oregonians will starve if these actions
aren't taken immediately.

Thank You for your time and serious consideration,
Sarah Miller



